Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Civil Penalties for private landlords
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
The number of Civil Penalties served to private landlords 2017/18.
Answer:  
Leicester City Council has not adopted Civil Penalties yet.  It is programmed to do so from April 2019.

Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
The average amount (£) levied in Civil Penalties to private landlords 2017/18.  N/A

The maximum amount (£) levied in Civil Penalties to private landlords 2017/18.  N/A
The total amount (£) collected through Civil Penalties to private landlords 2017/18.  N/A
Has revenue from Civil Penalties to private landlords been used to recruit environmental health officers?
N/A
Does the council have a policy on Civil Penalties against Landlords?
No.  
This is therefore a refusal notice in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, information not held.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

